MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE NORTH BABYLON PUBLIC LIBRARY HELD ON THURSDAY, MARCH 26, 2020
The meeting was called to order by the President, Ms. Hare at 9:03 a.m. by conference call.    Mrs. Deblasi, Mrs. Ziegler, Mr. Hester,  Mr. Horowitz, Library Director,  Mrs. Nicolazzi, Librarian III and Mrs. Ledesma, Secretary were present.  Mrs. Schechtel joined the meeting at 9:06 a.m.   Also present was Ms. Laurie Atlas.
The Trustees discussed the postponing the 2020 Budget Vote and Election. On a motion by Mrs. DeBlasi, seconded by Mr. Hester, it was unanimously agreed to postpone the Budget Vote and Election.
The Trustees reviewed and discussed payments for Sunday hours during the emergency closing. It was agreed the Sunday pay schedule would follow the same procedure used for emergency snow closings.  On a motion by Mr. Hester seconded by Mrs. Ziegler , it was unanimously agreed there will be no payments if the employee did not work during 
the emergency closing.
On a motion by Mrs. Ziegler, seconded by Mr. Hester, it was unanimously agreed to cancel all scheduled leave requests effective Monday, April 19 with a maximum of ten days. 
On a motion by Mr. Hester, seconded by Mrs. Schechtel, it was unanimously agreed to remove the Library Expansion Project from the Proposed Budget and to propose a 0% increase at the next Budget Vote and Election to be held at a later date yet to be determined.   

On a motion by Mrs. DeBlasi, seconded by Mrs. Schechtel, it was unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at 9:22 p.m.
The next meeting of the Board will be held on Tuesday, April 21, 2020.


Respectfully submitted,


Ira T. Hester

Secretary





